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4 SWPB REWARD DAY! 

15 NO SCHOOL recognition of Dr. Martin Luther 

 King Jr. Day 

17 PTA Meeting 7:00 PM East Multi-Purpose Room 

19 Student Council Dollar Dress Down Day! 

25 End 2nd Marking Period 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSE’S NOTES   

Parents of Kindergarten, who have requested to 

have their child’s physical exam done privately, 

must have the forms completed by their 

physician and turned into the nurse’s office no 

later than May 8, 2017. Your child will be 

excluded from school on that date if they have 

not turned in the form.  If you have any 

questions please contact Mrs. Jensen. -
___________________________________ 

In accordance with Pennsylvania State Law, 

please be advised that medication will not be 

able to be dispensed to students without a 

written prescription from your child’s doctor. 

This pertains to all medication, including 

Tylenol and cough medicine. 

When receiving prescription medication from 

your doctor, please have him/her give you 

written instructions with your child’s name, 

name of the medication, dosage to be given, 

and time it is to be given in school. These 

instructions must be brought to school with the 

medication in the original bottle dispensed 

by the pharmacy, along with written 

permission from the parent. 

 A parent must bring in the medication. 

Many pharmacies will give an extra bottle for 

you to send into school. Written permission 

from a parent without a doctor’s instructions is 

not acceptable. This includes Tylenol, Tums, 

cough or cold medicine, antibiotics or any type 

of ointments. Please do not send in medication 

with your child and assume it will be given 

without a doctor’s written approval. 

Medication must be brought into the school 

by a parent or an adult. To assure the safety 

of all our students DO NOT send in any types 

of medication with your child. 
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

Formal Kindergarten registration boys and girls 

who will be part of our 2018-2019 kindergarten 

class will take place at the Riverside Elementary 

West School on Tuesday, March 6th and 

Thursday, March 8th from 5:30 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. 

Parents may pick up registration packets early 

starting on February 1, 2018 in the West Main 

Office. This information will need to be brought to 

registration for processing. Information is also on 

the website. 

 

The end of the second quarter marking 

period will be on January 25th. 

Please note that parent conferences will be 

held from 12:40-3:40 on February 8 and 9. 

Students will be dismissed at 11:30 A.M. on 

both dates. 

 


